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Mayor Patrick Brown, City of Brampton
	Text3: WHEREAS:
	Text4: THEREFORE: 
	Text5: National Phlebotomy Technicians Recognition Week (NPTRW) 
	Text8: The Phlebotomy profession has evolved over the years where the principles and methods have changed dramatically. The profession spans a wide range of employment opportunities and requires a specific knowledge base and professional competencies.

Phlebotomy technicians are healthcare professionals responsible for obtaining blood specimens from patients. They are skilled in performing various procedures such as venipuncture, micro-collection, and specimen processing while ensuring patient safety and confidentiality.

This week raises awareness and recognizes these skilled professionals as they help create a professional and comforting atmosphere for patients by offering them guidance and support. 

National Phlebotomy Technicians Recognition Week will be celebrated with colleagues, community organizations, schools, colleges, labs, physician offices, hospitals, blood banks among more.

Phlebotomy Technicians aid in maintaining patient health and promoting lab efficiency and through their hard work and dedication, Phlebotomy Technicians of Canada have made a vital contribution to the quality of health care in Brampton and across Canada. 

I, Mayor Patrick Brown, on behalf of Brampton City Council, do hereby proclaim June 24-28, 2024 as “National Phlebotomy Technicians Recognition Week” in the City of Brampton.



